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DRAFT




February 24, 2010

2:00-3:30pm

Don Bautista Room

Present:  G. Anderson, S. Breiter, J. Cheko, R. Claros, D. Kubo, P. Lam, V. Marquez, E. Norte, J. Okabe-Kubo, A. Seo.

Minutes:  No questions, comments or corrections, so the minutes were approved.

Update LGBT panel/Outreach for tomorrow:  The panel will be the first half hour followed by Q&A in a casual, safe setting (the Fireside Lounge).  John’s class will be attending, and Sal’s classes has been informed though they don’t meet during that hour.  Phong asked if there would be cards and pencils for questions and Virginia added a monitor for the questions from the floor.

It is too late for a LaVoz article announcing the LGBT panel, but an article after would be good.  Cheko is meeting with Beth Grobman, advisor to La Voz this afternoon and will invite a reporter then.

Update workshops (Latino student, etc.):  Edmundo reported that the Latino student workshop will be held in the Spring quarter since they need time to publicize.

Teaching/Learning Conference questions:  The “Call” for questions has gone out.  Virginia brought it to the Student Services BPT and Stacy has a flyer.  Virginia will take the flyer to the Classified Senate’s next meeting. **** John will be posing a question, so will AAPI and Edmundo’s area will have a proposal.

The person asking the question will work with a discussion facilitator, four square format, switching up as the one and on-half hour session goes on.  Each workshop is meant to be conversational.  Edmundo noted that feedback he has received at workshops and conferences always reflects that participants mention the time shared with colleagues as the primary “take away” time after time.

The conference will meet two weeks into the Spring quarter for two days of sixteen workshops, eight on Thursday afternoon, eight on Friday.  The Keynotes each day and the world café will be in Conference A&B with the workshops in classrooms.  There will be graphic facilitators who can make materials for participants to take back to their classrooms.  There will be a follow-up session six weeks later.

College Council:  Duane reported that the College Council had not met, so the DAC report was postponed. 

IIS Division and Faculty Association meeting Report:  The response from Rich Hansen in the FA News was lacking in the correction of misinformation and the Multicultural Staff Association did not receive support for their Solidarity Statement after their meeting with the FA. 

Scope of DAC’s work/initial discussion:  Duane noted that in addition to the event “coordinating” that the DAC is doing, the need is apparent for a five year plan.

New business:  

The meeting adjourned at 3:30pm.

Jo Ann Okabe-Kubo

Recorder
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